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Representative Garthwaite:

This is a preliminary draft.  Please review it carefully to ensure it is consistent with
your intent.

It seems somewhat misleading to describe honey that meets the criteria established
by DATCP as “certified,” because the term seems to imply a guarantee or some sort of
inspection or approval of a product that the bill does not quite deliver.  Is there another
term that might be used to describe honey that complies with the criteria established
by DATCP?
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